
Would you like to receive low balance email  

noƟficaƟons regarding your student’s lunch account? 

Log on to the Minnetonka SSO, found 

under the For Parents drop down 

menu on our district website. 

 

www.minnetonkaschools.org 

Click on Skyward Parent in your list of 

ApplicaƟons to choose from. 
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Click on My Account. 

Check the box at the boƩom of the page to receive emails when food balance is 

under $15. There are also some other email noƟficaƟons to check out too!  

For quesƟons regarding your MyMinnetonka SSO log‐in please contact: 

Family.helpdesk@minnetonkaschools.org 

Make sure to click save to save the changes you have made.  5 


